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SUNDAY WORSHIP  
9 AM QUOGUE CHAPEL 
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Third Sunday after Pentecost             June 30th, 2019 
  Please silence all cell phones.               *Please stand as able. 
 

PREPARATION 

Silent Meditation                         - Psalm 16: 5-8 
The LORD is my chosen portion and my cup; you hold my lot. The boundary 
lines have fallen for me in pleasant places; I have a goodly heritage. I bless 
the LORD who gives me counsel; in the night also my heart instructs me. I 
keep the LORD always before me; because he is at my right hand, I shall not 
be moved. 

Prelude                                       

Greetings and Announcements (Please sign friendship pads) 

The Ringing of the Bell      

*Responsive Call to Worship                     
One: Clap your hands, all you peoples; 

All: shout to God with loud songs of joy. 
One: For the Lord, the Most High, is awesome, 

All: sovereign over all the earth. 
One: God has gone up with a shout, 

All: the Lord with the sound of a trumpet! 
One: Let us worship God. 

*Hymn 267             Come, Christians, Join to Sing               MADRID 

CONFESSION AND PARDON 

*Unison Prayer of Confession 
Holy God, you call us to bear with one another in love. 
Forgive us when we cannot love our neighbors. Forgive us 
when we cannot love ourselves. You call us to bear fruits of 
humility, gentleness and patience. Hear our prayers, God of 
grace, and draw us into the unity of your Spirit. (Time of 
Silence) 

*Assurance of Pardon 

*Response of Praise No. 581          Gloria Patri   

*The Exchange of Peace 
L: The peace of Christ be with you.  P: And also with you. 

HEARING THE WORD OF GOD 

Children’s Sermon 
The Congregation sings Jesus Loves Me! vs. 1  

(Children and Youth are excused for Church School.)          

Scripture Reading                                   Luke 9:51-62 

L: This is the Word of the Lord.  P: Thanks be to God! 

Sermon           Would Be Followers              Rev. Vanessa Winters 

*Hymn            Congregational Choice   

Pastoral Prayer 

DEDICATION AND RESPONSE 

Thanking God through the Offering 

Minute for Mission    Rev. Holly Haile Thompson 

Offertory Solo Tony Thompson   

*Doxology No. 606   Praise God from Whom All Blessings Flow      
                                                  OLD HUNDREDTH 

*Prayer of Dedication  

*Hymn 727         Will You Let Me Be Your Servant    
                                                                                            THE SERVANT SONG 

*Charge and Benediction   

Postlude            
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THIS WEEK’S CALENDAR        June 30-July 7, 2019 

SUNDAY 3rd Sunday after Pentecost 
  9:00 AM Summer Worship at the Quogue Chapel 
10:15 AM Summer Worship in the sanctuary 

WEDNESDAY  
  9:15 AM   Mission Committee 
10:30AM  Staff Meeting 

THURSDAY  Independence Day-Office Closed 

SATURDAY        
  7:30 PM Spanish Speaking Worship Service 

NEXT SUNDAY  4th Sunday after Pentecost - Communion 
  9:00 AM Summer Worship at the Quogue Chapel 
10:15 AM Summer Worship in the sanctuary 
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Pastor’s Office Hours: Rev. Winters will be in the office Tuesday-
Friday, 9am-3pm. You may also contact her at 207-318-1175 or by 

email, revvanessawinters@gmail.com. 

Summer office hours: Monday-Friday, 8:30am-12pm from June 24th 
through September 3rd. You may still contact the church office for 

assistance. 
 

AA meetings: Saturday 10 AM, Bailey Hall 
Sunday 12 PM, Conference Room & 6 PM, Bailey Hall 

Wednesday 7:30 PM, Bailey Hall 

 
 
 
 
 

We welcome you as we would welcome  
Christ Himself! 

ANNOUNCEMENTS for June 30, 2019 
*Nursery care is available during worship for the very young in 
the Christian Education wing. Attendants are: Suzanne Byrne, 
Ken Schneider and Rich Schneider, Jr.  
*Please record your name in the pew pad or sign the guest 
book so that the church can stay connected with you. 
*Hearing Assistance devices are available in the sanctuary. 
*Large print hymns as well as large print Bibles are available.  
 Ask an usher for assistance. 
*Prayer Concerns:  
Recent: Bob Baum, home; Linda Howard-Kloepfer; Betsy 
Doyle; Emily Yervasi (daughter of Vinnie & Marie Yervasi); Jim 
Bachman; Theonie Kalogiannis (friend of Mimi Wood); John 
Comba, Home; Creighton Berry; Alix McKenzie; George 
Burns, home; Gale Seidler; David O’Shea; Barry McGrath 
(Karen Derryberry’s brother-in-law); Jay Sears; Jean Williams 
(friend of Vern Hackworth); Frank Jessup; Rev. Kate Jones-
Calone; Kay Kidde; Rev. John Kloepfer 
Long Term: Doris Towers, Westhampton Care Center;  
Chelsey Carter Collins, Southampton Care Center; Russell 
Deihl; Brad Carbone; Gene Hubbard, Home 

 

Flowers 

The chancel flowers in the sanctuary this morning are given to the Glory of 
God in loving memory of our mother Grace Haddad. 

Given by her daughters, Jean Seyfert & Christine Haddad 
 

Ushers 

Chapel: Nancy Miller 
Sanctuary: Christine Haddad, Janet Hann  
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CJ Andrews Golf Scholarship Fundraiser Event 

July 13 at the Mill Roadhouse from 7pm-11pm. 
They are looking for any raffle items for the Chinese & Silent 

auction. Any donations would be greatly appreciated.  
Please contact Karen Andrews 917-355-5566. 

Riding for a Cause 

For the month of June, Bruce Qua will be riding in the Great Cycle 
Challenge to help fight kids’ cancer. Please see the flyer on the 

bulletin board and find out how you can help him reach his goal of 
$500! 

Calling All Crafters! 

The WPC Adult Crafting Group will be meeting this summer. 
 Our crafts are sold during the WPC Christmas Tea in 

December.  Contact Donna Goebel (631.838.2984) or Gini 
Wagner (631.680.0114) if interested in joining us for fun, 

laughs, fellowship, and crafting. 
Save the Date! 

THE BIG EASY, WPC STYLE! 
Saturday, August 3rd from 5-8pm 

Plan to spend a fun evening enjoying music, dinner and cocktails 
in the garden of Susan Lipp’s home. Tickets will be on sale July 1st. 

Recommended donation is $40 each. Mark your calendars; you 
won’t want to miss this! Watch for an article in your July/August 

Tidings and a flyer in your mail with more details. 

 Westhampton Beach Library 

The library is officially back up and running their programs at 
their location. Do take the time to check out their newly 

renovated facility! They would also like to thank the church for 
allowing them to continue operating offsite here at WPC!  

Visiting our church for the first time? 

Welcome!  
Please fill out a welcome card located in the pews or ask an 

Usher for assistance. We would love to know more about you! 

Announcements and Articles 

Bulletin announcements are due by noon on Wednesdays. 
Committee members and congregation are invited to submit 

articles for the monthly Tidings, due on the 15th. 
 
 

 


